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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 8:53 AM
To: 'gloria.garber@hotmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170007 – Deny FPL’s request to bill families for clean up costs

Good morning Ms. Garber, 
  
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170007 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: gloria.garber@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:gloria.garber@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 23, 2017 11:31 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170007 – Deny FPL’s request to bill families for clean up costs 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
I OPPOSE FPL billing customers for the costs of cleaning up its mess at Turkey Point. Cleaning up the environmental mess 
it makes should be one of the costs of doing business, not an extra burden for the customers. Maybe FPL should be, and 
will be, more careful if it has to pay. Please vote to deny FPL’s unfair request to saddle families with more costs and 
higher bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gloria Garber 
4838 Devon Cir  Naples, FL 34112-3702 
gloria.garber@hotmail.com 




